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To: All Heads of CISCE Affiliated Schools
Dear Principal,
SUBJECT: Webinar on ‘Career Opportunities in Hospitality Management’

CISCE has consistently strived to provide quality education in all its affiliated schools and also
to highlight the need to impart skill-based knowledge in keeping with the recommendations of
NEP-2020. As a step forward in this direction, CISCE will be conducting a series of webinars
for all stakeholders to help them to develop a better understanding of the many career
opportunities available and mapping them to areas in the curriculum.

It is in this context and with the objective of widening the children’s horizons to the many
opportunities available, that CISCE invites you to be a part of a webinar to showcase the
‘Career Opportunities in Hospitality Management’. This webinar is being organised by the
Council for Indian School Certificate Examinations (CISCE) with the assistance of experts from
the International Institute of Hotel Management (IIHM), Kolkata.

In addition to highlighting the prospects in the field of Hospitality Management, the online
meeting will also provide an opportunity to the Heads of Schools to understand the many
requirements of introducing the subject in their respective schools.

The details of the webinar are as follows:

Date: 4th July 2023

Time: 11.00 a.m. to 12 noon

The link for the webinar and the poster for the same will be sent to you a day before the
conduct of the event.

We look forward to an active and positive participation in this webinar.

With warm regards,
Yours sincerely,

Wyillies

Gerry Arathoon -
Chief Executive & Secretary



